
  

From: sameem shah   
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 9:53 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Participation at the hearing on Thursday, October 24, 2023 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 Application Number: A-2023-0219  

 Hello, 

 I would like to address the committee to share my concerns relating to the above mentioned 
application number. I have the following concerns relation to the said application, 

1.       I have water ponding on my property along the property line due to the significant grade 
change on 3 Gladiolus Street. 

2.       The storage shed constructed in the backyard is constructed exactly on top of an existing 
regional storm catch basin, hence the natural surface run-off is not draining and instead is 
ponding on neighbouring properties. 

3.       Hardscaping in the backyard has been constructed without an appropriate stormwater 
and groundwater management system causing adjacent properties to have standing water. 

4.       The increase in imperviousness of the property has contributed to worsening the 
management of stormwater. 

Feel free to contact me if you require any further information. 

  

Thank you  

  

Sameem Shah 

3 Malaspina Close, Brampton 

 


